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Dear Friends and Family,

On Monday, November 2, Covenant Christian Academy will hold its 12th Annual Walk-a-Thon!
The students and staff of CCA will be going on a walk around downtown Bethlehem to pray
and celebrate God’s faithfulness to our school.

CCA has been blessed by a growing group of faithful donors over the past five years. These
donors have literally been used by God to sustain us, move us, and cause us to prosper in
these challenging times.

| am grateful to say that one of them has blessed us just now, as we are about to have our
12th Walk! In the past, we asked for one-time pledges for this event. However, now | would
like to ask you to think, to dream with me...of a committed group who give on a regular basis,

helping us operate and supplying assistance money for families in need.

If you, or anyone you know, would be interested in becoming such a donor to CCA, please
complete the bottom of this form and return. Together, we can be used by God to build a
base of financial support for this special school in God’s Kingdom!

Philip Miller
Principal

Please complete and return the following form. Donations can be given to the student/staff, or mailed directly
to school. A receipt will be mailed to you. Checks can be made out to CCA. For your convenience, you may
also give online at www.cca-lehighvalley.org. Thank you!

Name:
Address:

City, State, Zip:
Phone: Email:

Gift amount: One Time Monthly

CCA STUDENT/STAFF NAME CONNECTED WITH THIS DONATION:



http://www.cca-lehighvalley.org

